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3rd July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

‘I’m an 11 year old get me outta here’  Tuesday 8th July 2025 

As you are aware we have been busy rehearsing for our end of year school production 

We are delighted to confirm that the performance will take place on Tuesday 8th July at 5 pm in the 

junior hall. 

Tickets are available to purchase via ParentPay, costing £3 per ticket and are initially limited to 2 

tickets per family.  Families of Year 6 children have priority access to tickets until Monday 7th July 

2025.  If you would like to purchase tickets please do this through ParentPay – the payment item will 

be ‘Year 6 Performance 2025’. 

On Monday 7th July tickets will go on general sale to all families within the school. 

On Tuesday 8th July all Year 6 children will stay at school until the performance starts.  Your child will 

be provided with a packed lunch tea on Tuesday. 

I am sure you, like everyone at school, are looking forward to what will be a lovely afternoon. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Henery 

Phase 2 Lead  
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